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January 17, 2023. 

 

To: Pastor, Church Board and Senior Citizens Ministries Director 

To the Oldest Senior in the Church male and female. 

 
Please accept cordial greetings in the year 2023 as our God have allowed us to see the new 
year and beyond its first days. Happy New Year to you and yours from the Senior Citizens 
Ministry Department of East Jamaica Conference of Seventh-day Adventists. In the 
awesomely amazing name of Jesus Christ our Lord, Saviour and Soon Coming King we by 
God’s grace will accomplish the Lord’s success during this year and beyond. 
 
Our Senior Citizens did work to establish a proper foundation for a future for us today. We are 
living their dreams and many of their hopes have been fulfilled in us and through us. More so, 
we bask the fruits of their labours and the long-life granted to them by our God. Indeed, we are 
truly grateful for their presence with us today. 
 
It is and will continue to be our privilege and prime highlight to have in our midst our senior 
citizens in our congregations and communities. It is with this in mind, that I am encouraging 
each church to know and detail all the senior citizens on your churches record and in your 
communities. 

Please send to us the names, date of births, addresses, telephone numbers and email addresses 
and photograph where possible of the three oldest males and females in your congregation.  

Send the lists and photograph to sschooler@ejcsda.com and pwiggan@ejcsda.com. 

We with God’s help will contact them and plan visits at the appropriate time.  

Live for Jesus, He died for you. 
 
 
Yours in the Master’s Hand, 

 
Sheldon Schooler 
Pastor 
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